
Press Releases: Ambassador Deborah L.
Birx Travel to Amsterdam

Media Note
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
July 20, 2018

Ambassador Deborah L. Birx, U.S. Global AIDS Coordinator and U.S. Special
Representative for Global Health Diplomacy, is on travel to Amsterdam, The
Netherlands from July 20-27, leading the U.S. delegation to the 22nd
International AIDS Conference.

While in Amsterdam, Ambassador Birx will provide several keynote addresses at
the conference and meet with key partners of the U.S. President’s Emergency
Plan for AIDS Relief (PEPFAR), including senior officials from governments,
international organizations, the private sector, and civil society.

For further information, contact SGACPublicAffairs@state.gov. Follow the U.S.
President’s Emergency Plan for AIDS Relief at @PEPFAR and www.pepfar.gov.
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